Points Of Interest

Officer Nominations

We will be accepting nominations for Deacons, Trustees, Treasurer, and Church clerk. There are forms in the back. Please contact the person you are wanting to nominate to ensure they are okay with being nominated. Place the forms in the offering box by January 11th.

Chili Cookoff & Game Night

Bring your best chili and your favorite games! All the church members are invited to attend and participate in this activity. This will take place on January 20th at 6:00 at the church.

Couple's Retreat

The Couple's Retreat is always a fantastic time and is coming soon! Be sure to register online by January 25 to receive a discounted rate. You can register online at www.livingunited.com.

Please sign up on the signup sheet on the back table so that Pastor is aware of who has registered and is planning to go. The dates for the retreat are February 16-17 and February 17-18.

Church Business Meeting

Our annual church business meeting will be held during the service on Wednesday January 25th. We will be looking at the blessings of this past year and looking forward to what can do in the coming year. We will also be voting on church officers.

Prayers

Be in prayer for Linda Booth. Last week she had surgery on her foot to remove some infection. She is now at home recovering.

Prayers

Pray for the <u>Marinos</u> and Pastor <u>Metsinger</u> as they attend the Home Missions Conference in OKC this Tuesday through Thursday. Pray that Bro. Chuck will have the opportunity to present the ministry and that God would provide financial support for them!

1 Corinthians 1:9 "God is faithful, by whom ye were called unto the fellowship of His Son Jesus Christ our Lord."